
REED RANCH PARENT COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 
MONDAY NOVEMBER 30TH, 2020 

3:45PM 
 
 

IN ATTENDANCE 
 
-Dean, Christa, Theresa, Jaynee, Trudy, Debbie 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
-Dean called the meeting to order at 3:45pm 
-Motion to approve the agenda made by Christa, seconded by Theresa 
 
APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MEETING MINUTES 
 
-Theresa read the previous meeting minutes 
-Motion to approve the minutes made by Jaynee, seconded by Christa 
 
OLD BUSINESS FOR DECISION AND ACTION 
 
-Parent council had made a motion last Spring to make a $100.00 donation to the Fun 
Team, which we were not able to follow thru with as the Fun Team was cancelled due to 
Covid. If the team is able to start up this Spring, we will follow thru on that donation, to 
help out with new baseball bases, etc... 
 
-Chantelle and Theresa have purchased everything for the christmas goodie bags and 
will have them up at the school by Wednesday.  
 
-Christmas Raffle. 13 Items were donated for the Christmas Raffle. Dean has got the 
raffle license, and all the items are at his place. As of now the draw will be done at the 
school, maybe outside and Dean will do a video or zoom meet of the drawing of the 
tickets and then contact the winners by phone to arrange delivery. Tickets will be sent 
home Thursday with the kids. Deb will pick up the tickets tomorrow and deliver them to 
the school. Sponsors and the items will be listed on the tickets. Jaynee will hand the 
tickets out to the students so she can record the ticket #'s as Dean needs to know which 
ticket #'s go home with each child. 
 
-Dean will be sending a note home with the tickets, explaining with the Covid and the 
new restrictions in place there is no pressure on the kids and parents to sell all the 
tickets. Safety of the students and parents is our first concern. Dean will also mention 
that the funds raised from the raffle will be going towards helping the school purchase 
new chromebooks. 
 



-Raffle tickets will be due back at the school on December 14th, and the draw will be 
held on December 17th, 2020 
 
REPORTS FROM COMMITTEES 
 
-Christa read the Treasurer's Report 
-Motion to approve the report made by Debbie, seconded by Theresa 
 
STAFF REPORT 
 
-Jaynee says the staff would like to say thanks for organizing the Subway lunch. It was 
awesome, and everything went smoothly. 
 
- A count was done of the chromebooks that need to be replaced. 25 are dying. The 
school can purchase six which would leave 19 left to purchase. The raffle proceeds will 
be a big help towards it. 
 
Picnic tables. Parent council will look into sourcing them out and if there are any extra 
requirements needed. 
 
-Motion to approve the staff report made by Christa, seconded by Debbie. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
-For our January 25th, 2021 meeting we will be using google meet. All you need is a 
gmail account, its free and may be a bit more user friendly. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE  
 
-None 
 
NEXT MEETING DATE AND ADJOURNMENT 
 
-January 25th,2021 


